
 
 
 

     Board Direction 
 
 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Ref: 06F.PC0248 
 
 
At a meeting held on 24th August 2017, the Board considered the report of 
the inspector as well as the documents on file. 
 
 
The Board determined that the proposed development does not comprise 
strategic infrastructure, generally in accordance with the Inspector’s 
reasoning and recommendation.   
 
The planning application should be made to Fingal County Council in the 
first instance. 
 
In relation to the query from the applicant regarding implications of the 
proposed development for the previous board approval (ref. PA0018) the 
Board noted and agreed with the advice of the Assistant Director of 
Planning (memo dated 16th August 2017), to the effect that there is no 
provision for the Board to offer the advice sought. 
 
 
 
 
Board Member: _____________________ Date: 28th August 2017 
   Conall Boland 
 
 


